
 

 
 
 

December 08, 2022 

Shinjini C Menon 
VP Asset Management & 
Wildfire Safety 
shinjini.menon@sce.com 

 

Koko Tomassian, Compliance Program Manager BY ENERGY SAFETY E-FILING 
Compliance Assurance Division 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
California Natural Resources Agency 
715 P Street 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

SUBJECT: Southern California Edison Company’s Response to Notice of Violation 
- SCE ATJ 20220411-01 (Withdrawal of Request for Written Hearing) 

 Dear Koko Tomassian: 

Southern California Edison Company (SCE) submitted a request for written hearing on 
August 22, 2022 for the following two findings in Notice of Violation - SCE ATJ 
20220411-01: finding #1 related to anti-rotational clip issue, and finding #2 related to 
vibration damper six inch issue.  

 
On October 24, 2022, the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) 
removed these two findings and submitted a revised Notice of Violation. Accordingly, 
SCE requests to withdraw its written hearing request related to the two specific findings 
noted above. SCE appreciates Energy Safety’s effort to identify, communicate, and 
work together to resolve potential wildfire risks.   

 
If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact Liz Leano at 
626-302-3662 or Elizabeth.Leano@sce.com. SCE is looking forward to addressing 
findings  as appropriate and clarifying the inspection process as Energy Safety expands 
the geographic scope of its inspection program in 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

//s// 
Shinjini C Menon 
VP Asset Management & Wildfire Safety 
Southern California Edison 
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